From: .
Sent: 18 October 2019 09:07

To: Plannin

Cc:

Subject: Application 2019/4700/HS2 - UCLH Comments

Dear Camden Planning
Re planning application 2019/4700/HS2, please find below the comments from UCLH on the proposals:

Whilst UCLH supports projects of national significance, we need to ensure that we mitigate the risks to the hospital
and our patients and would like to put a holding objection on the application pending further dialogue with HS2 to
clarify the following:

o The daily volume and numbers per hour of vehicles using the Grafton loop

e Measures to mitigate the use of the Grafton Loop

e Assurance that the additional vehicle movements will not cause congestion on the top part of Gower Street
once Gower Street goes 2 way as a result of the West End Project

e Assurance that there will be no material impact on blue light, patient transport or pedestrian traffic to UCH
campus having regard to the recent opening of UCLH Phase 5 and the Autumn 2020 opening of UCLH Phase
4.

Kind Regards

Operations Manager — Property and Transport Management, UCLH

Strategic Directorate
Bonham Carter House, 52 Gower Street, London WC1E 6EB

We are committed to delivering
top-quality patient care, excellent
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended

recipient please inform the

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any
1



action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in
England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other
sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch,
https://portal.nhs.net/help/Jjoiningnhsmail




